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July 1995

Michael and Margie Wilhelm

P.O.B 780

Tualatin 97062

Dear Michael Margie

Thank you again for opportunity to look at sample of your photograph collection

Clearly these photogra represent the best at have seen taken of birds in our region

Our project is to develop an nterpretive splay at Smith and Bybee Lakes wildlife

observation platforms We illustr ions to accompany text that will assist in

identification of wildlife typical fou around the lakes

We have decided to use hand dr gs for wildlife illustrations Scanning line drawings

into digital files will allow us nsid able flexibility in manipulating the illustrations with

the design layout including ositionin size colors and reproducibility

Our need for photograp of regional wi life is most critical in our slide showsand roving

displays hope that can work togeth in the thture on other projects will continue

to alert you when ye wildlife sightings at may provide you with photo opportunities

Sincerely

Jim Morgan

Regional parks and Greenspaces


